
 
 

 
7th May 2024 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Celebrations 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As Year 6 are in their final term at Dobcroft, we are planning different ways to mark the end of their 
time at Dobcroft. 
 

 
Leavers’ Book 
 
All children are creating a page for our Yearbook – parents 
will be able buy a copy of the professionally printed yearbook 
as a memory of your child’s time at Dobcroft.  
 
Please click the link below to indicate that you would like 
your child’s image and text to be included. You can also 
indicate that you would like to order a book – payment will 
be needed on ParentPay (£11) 
 

 
(Image for guidance only!) 

 
Hoodies 
 
We are arranging 2024 leavers hoodies for the children as a memento of their time at Dobcroft. As 
part of the design, the children's first names (and first initial of their surname if they share a first 
name with another child in the year group) will be put inside the number 24 on the back of the 
hoodie. Please click the link below to indicate that you would like your child’s name to be included. 
You can also indicate that you would like to order a hoodie and the colour and size requirement – 
payment will be needed on ParentPay (£17 for Youth sizes; £21 for adult sizes). Hoodies will be able 
to be worn in school during the final fortnight of Year 6 (8th July – 19th July). Please note that due to 
the variable pricing there will be two payment items. Please only pay the correct price in the correct 
payment item. You can ignore the second payment item! 
 

 

Dobcroft Junior School 
Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Chair of Governors - Ian Besford (chair@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Address - Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Telephone - (0114) 236 8075    Fax - (0114) 262 1648 
Website - www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Email - enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Teacher emails - teachers@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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Disco 
 
We will have a Leavers’ Disco during school time 
on the afternoon of the final day at Dobcroft 
(Friday 19th July). There may be a small cost for 
this event – we will let you know in due course. 

 
Production 
 
Our Production of ‘Dream On’ will be presented on 
the following dates. Tickets can be requested on 
the link below – please note that at this stage they 
are limited to 2 tickets per family (either 2 tickets 
at one performance, or 1 ticket at two different 
performances).  
  
Wednesday 10th July 1:45pm and 6pm 
Thursday 11th July 6pm 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/rwpmxJJRvVnACz3d9  

 
Please register your responses by 4pm on Friday 17th May – this needs to be a strict deadline due to 
lead times for the hoodies! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Harrison, Mr Wassell and Miss Pratt 
Year 6 Teachers 
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